Jefferson: Spring Into Learning: Growing Our Brainpower!

Spring is an exciting time in our K-2 classrooms! This is when all the things
we’ve been learning throughout the year start to come together, and we see
just how much we’ve grown.

From reading new words to solving tricky math problems, students are building
important skills every day. With just a few months left in the school year, this is
the perfect time to keep working hard, asking questions, and showing what we
know!

Every day is a chance to learn something new, and our teachers are here to help
students do their best. By listening carefully, trying their hardest, and having
fun with their learning, students can also make the most of the time we have
left.

Let’s keep growing our brains, supporting each other, and making this a
fantastic end to the school year!
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